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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they 
should always pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 
Year 1- Brogan H, Year 2- Keane P, Year 3- Kara H, 
Year 4- Brett P, Year 5- Rosie L, Year 6- Bradley C 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Year 1- Ella R, Year 2- Jacob E, Year 3- Kaden R, 

Year 4- Ruby C, Year 5- Emily L, Year 6 – Abigail B 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Jensen B, Year 1- Jessica J, Year 2- Isaac P,  

Year 3- Willow E, Year 4- Patrick H, Year 5- Jake W, Year 6- Leah B 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Sebastian D & Corey M (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 16th September at 9.00am.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Non Uniform Day Friday, 16th September 
 

 
 

 

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday, 16th September to raise money for a small charity – 
‘Reubens Retreat’.  . Their goal is to provide a retreat in the North West of England countryside that 

will relieve the distress of families and their close friends who have suffered the bereavement of a 
child or have a child suffering from a life limiting or life threatening illness. Reuben died on Tuesday 

21st August 2012 aged just 23 months from a rare brain tumour and sausage & mash was his 
favourite meal.  We are asking for a donation of £1 to wear your own clothes and one of the school 

dinner choices will be Sausage & Mash. 

PE Kit 
Your child must have a full PE Kit in school at all times.  PE is a compulsory part of the school 

curriculum.  Can you please ensure your child has suitable shorts/tracksuit bottoms/T-shirt and pumps/trainers 
to wear.  Shorts and T-shirts can be purchased from school.   

Earrings cannot be worn for PE and can no longer be taped over; children need to 
remove       their own earrings or parents must remove before they come to school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 8th September 2016 is 92.6%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 1 with 100% 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 
 

“Love one another with brotherly affection. Outdo one another in showing 
honor.”  Romans 12:10 

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
in your prayers, 
the sick & 
bereaved of  
our parish. 



 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 
8.11.16 School Re-opens  
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  

Data Collection Sheet 
We will be sending a Data Collection 
Sheet of the details we hold on your 

child.  Please make 
corrections/additions and return to the 

office and your details will be 
updated. 

Home Packed Lunch 
Please do not send any nuts or nut products in your child’s 
lunch, we have children in school who have nut allergies and 
need to ensure their safety.  Also, if you are putting grapes in 
these need to be cut length ways and not left whole. Finally, 
please ensure the lunch box consists of a well-balanced diet 
and does not include sweets or chocolate. 

 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Badminton Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 

School Photos 
Individual and family group photos will be taken on 

Wednesday, 14th September. Afternoon Nursery children 
will have their photos taken at 1.00pm.  If you would like 
to include brothers/sisters that do not attend All Saints’, 

these will be taken first from 8.30am. Make sure you 
are all looking your best! 

 

Free School Meal Entitlement 
If you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809. Please note that 
this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are entitled to receive Universal 
Free School Meals, it means school will receive extra money to help your child. 
 

Secondary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for 
applications is 31st October 2016. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs 
Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2016 & 31 August 2017 they will start primary 
school in September 2017. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery 
linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2017.  
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

 

School App 
Parents can download our school app for 
smart phones for free.  In your App Store 

search for All Saints’ Primary Chorley and it 
should be there to download. 

 

Clubs 
Please return letters for new club starting on Monday, 12th September, places will be allocated for the 

sports clubs, starting on Monday, 12th September and we will only inform you if they haven’t been given a 
place (Badminton club is now full).  Hob Nobs clubs starts on Tuesday, 20th September and letters will 

only be sent out once all new Reception intake has started. 

Some children have been climbing over the 
fence at the front of school at home time.  
For Health & Safety reasons please 
support us in stopping your child from doing 
this.   

Clubs: We have had an amazing response 
to clubs and thought we were going to have 
to disappoint some children but we have a 
solution.  We will run an additional Dodge 
Ball Club for Year 3 and some Year 4’s on a 
Tuesday. You will receive a letter offering 
you this option so check in bags. 


